
 

                                                        

Enjoying Learning - Exceeding Expectations 

Grand Avenue Primary & Nursery School 
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Surbiton 
Surrey 
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     Monday, 14th October 2024 

RESCHEDULED: Reception Maths Workshop for Parents/Carers 

Wednesday, 23rd October at 9.15am 

Find out more about: 

 How maths is taught at school 

 How you can support your child at home. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We look forward to sharing our Maths Mastery with you. 

 

Mrs Dumpleton  
Ladybird class teacher 

 

This workshop is for all Reception parents/carers. 

Please sign up via the School Gateway to inform us of your attendance.    

Please join the meeting using this link.  

Date:  Wednesday, 23rd October  

Time:  9:15am – 10.00am  

Please be aware that this meeting will be recorded and uploaded to the Google Classroom 

following the workshop.   
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